
Dear  Sir/ Madam 

 I hope this e-mail finds you well and happy!. 

 First, let me introduce myself to you. My name is Ahmed Khasawneh, I am a Professor 

of Computer Information Systems at Hashemite University in Jordan. Hashemite 

University was established in 1995 as a public university. It is categorized as one of major 

Universities in the fields of education, scientific research and community services. 

Hashemite University is one of the leading universities that participated in many capacity 

building, higher education and smart educational programs. It consists of scientific, 

medical, science, information technology, arts and humanities collages. Those collages 

offer various academic programs such as masters and doctorate alongside undergraduate 

programs. On the other side, Hashemite University provides capacities needed by 

instructors and students in the teaching process. In addition, it offers research tools for 

researchers.  The university has more than 1500 employees, where at least 700 are faculty 

members. 

  

Based on the invitation e-mail received from Erasmus office in Jordan, I would like to 

express our interest in cooperation with your organization, however, at this moment; we 

would like to join a consortium to which we can bring our/your expertise:  Since you are 

considering applying for the mentioned call? 

 Please note that we are the most experienced partner in the Jordan, we are open and 

happy to join for cooperation! 

Also, we have several success stories in Tempus, FP7 and  Erasmus+ BHE, ICM and 

Jean Monnet projects.  

I am working with a team who have expertise in ICT related projects including blended 

learning technology, smart e-learning  higher education, quality assurance, renewable 

energy, cyber security, special education, counselling,  health informatics, and  

entrepreneurship.  



Accordingly, we wish to inform you that we are interested to join projects initiated by 

your organization that are related to those areas. If you are fine with that, we can open 

more discussion with you about future steps and sign any mandate. 

  

We look forward to hearing from you so we can arrange to take the next steps and hope, 

that this email will be a start ignition for a productive cooperation in a near future! 

 Regards 

  

____________________________________________________Please consider the environment before printing 
Prof. Ahmad Khasawneh (PhD), Consultant 

Director of Center Information, Communication and e-Learning Technology 
Professor of Information Systems 

BEng Computer Engineering | MEng| MIEEE | PhD 
Hashemite University (962) (5) 390 3333 ext. 4150 
P.O. Box 150459, Zarqa 13115, Jordan 
orcid.org/0000-0002-9786-1653 - Researcher ID :  I-5485-2017 
akhasawneh@hu.edu.jo | http://it.hu.edu.jo/  

The content of this email and its attachments and any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the sender and do not represent those 
of the Hashemite University. Also, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Hashemite University will not 
accept any liability in respect of such communication or any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email or its attachments, and the sender will 
be personally liable for any damages or other liability arising. 

  

© Hashemite University, Zarqa-Jordan www.hu.edu.jo 

 

mailto:akhasawneh@hu.edu.jo
http://it.hu.edu.jo/
http://www.hu.edu.jo/

